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Bohemia, NY P.W. Grosser Consulting has started 2025 with promoting three employees in it’s
senior leadership team and recent promotions reflect the firm’s commitment to growth and
recognizing talent within the organization.

Kris Almskog has moved from unit head in compliance to SVP of business development

Almskogis transitioning to a new position as SVP of business development where he’ll be helping
lead efforts in attracting new clients and continuing to develop existing ones. Almskog has a track
record of bringing in new streams of revenue and the company looks forward to his contributions in
expanding its business opportunities.

Maryann Ashworth is moving from co-lead to sole unit head for compliance

Ashworth will continue to drive the compliance team vision.

Derek Ersbak is shifting from the environmental unit to become unit head in engineering

Ersbak will be now leading as P.W. Grosser’s new unit head of engineering. His understanding of
project management and collaborative approach will be key assets in guiding the firm’s engineering
team forward and helping the group out with its administrative responsibilities.

Staff promotions:

Mike Scanlon: Project Manager to Senior Project Manager

Brian Heflich: Project Manager to Senior Project Manager

Kylie Benz: Field Hydrogeologist to Senior Hydrogeologist

Ryan Vaughn: Staff Engineer to Project Engineer

Harry de Haas: Staff Engineer to Project Engineer

El Jaworski: Staff Engineer to Project Engineer 



Kylie McClay: Field Hydrogeologist to Project Hydrogeologist.
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